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Date: Friday, February 16, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Parent Information Evening 

 

As previously mentioned in the February Bulletin we are holding an information evening in 

school on Wednesday 21st February at 7.00pm.  We are offering a number of short workshops 

where parents can come along and find out about new initiatives within the school. There will be 

a short introduction in the hall at 7pm and then parents can visit the workshops. 

 

Thinking Big/STEM   - STEM room (Mrs Craig and Miss Coyle) 

Relax Kids            - Room 9 (Mrs McLean and Miss Blair) 

Numeracy (Number Talks/ SEAL approach - Room 6 (Mrs Rose and Mrs Schammas) 

Rights Respecting Schools - Hall (Mrs Yuill and Mrs Harley) 

Barnardos 5 to Thrive -  Parent’s Room 

 

Please confirm your attendance by completing the return slip attached as we would love to see as 

many of you there.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs P Brazill 

Head Teacher 

 

 

Information Evening – Wednesday 21st February 2018 

 

I would like to attend the above information evening. 

 

Number of Adults attending ____ 

 

Print Name __________________________  Signature _______________________ 

 

Child’s Name ___________________________  Class ____________________ 

 

 

 

 

Tel: 01236 794828 
Fax: 01236 786203 

E-Mail: ht@st-marys-cumbernauld.n-lanark.sch.uk  

Head Teacher 

Mrs P Brazill 
St. Mary's Primary School 

Liddel Road 

Cumbernauld G67 1JB 

 

Education Skills and Youth Employment 
Isabelle Boyd 

Assistant Chief Executive  
 

    


